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BOLTON COMMUNITY PRACTICE 

PATIENT ADVISORY GROUP (PAG) 
 
 

 
 
Booster Vaccinations 

The Government has asked the NHS to offer 
booster vaccinations to every adult by the end 
of the year. This means that some routine/non-
urgent care appointments will be delayed until 
the New Year.  Your safety and wellbeing 
remain our priority and we are still here for if 
you do have an urgent issue or persistent 
concerning symptoms. Thank you for your 
patience & understanding. 
 

                                     
 

CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR 

OPENING TIMES 

 

Date Opening Times 

Friday 24th December 

2021 

8.00 – 6.30 

Saturday 25th December 

2021 

CLOSED 

Sunday 26th December 

2021 

CLOSED 

Monday 27th December 

2021 

CLOSED 

Tuesday 28th December 

2021 

CLOSED 

Wednesday 29th 

December 2021 

8.00 – 6.30 

Thursday 30th December 

2021 

8.00 – 6.30 

Friday 31st December 

2021 

8.00 – 6.30 

Saturday 1st January 2022 CLOSED 

Sunday 2nd January 2022 CLOSED 

Monday 3rd January 2022 CLOSED 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 8.00 – 6.30 

 

Normal opening hours resumed 

from Tuesday 4th January 2022 

We would like to wish all our 

patients a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! 

PLEASE ENSURE YOU ORDER YOUR 

PRESCRIPTIONS EARLY TO ENSURE 

YOU HAVE A SUPPLY OVER THE 

FESTIVE PERIOD. 

***THE CUT-OFF DATE/TIME FOR 

PRESCRIPTION REQUESTS FOR 

CHRISTMAS IS 12 NOON ON 

WEDNESDAY 22ND DECEMBER 2021*** 

 
BCP Contact details (01204 463444) 
 
BCP email: (Bolton Community Practice) 
bolton.communitypractice@nhs.net 

https://www.boltoncommunitypractice.nhs.uk/appointments
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